

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

of this process, we will be offering three design options for the current Year 5 cohort to consider. We will be introducing a new concept for the 2026 senior shirt. To give you the opportunity to be part

commencement of the 2026 school year. finalised, the chosen shirt will be available for pre orders via Flexi schools and will be ready for the that receives the highest number of votes will be selected as the official 2026 Senior Shirt. Once Students are invited to cast their vote via Survey Monkey for their preferred design. The shirt design

Please note that Children's names will no longer be printed on the shirts. Please assist your child to cast their vote by Thursday the 18th September.

Option 1.

Option 2.



Option 3.





Please use the QR code to cast your vote.

Regards

K. C. Jours
Kevin Gower
Acting Deputy Principal